
 
 

BCQG Guild MeeƟng 
Member In-Person/Zoom MeeƟng Minutes 

August 20, 2024 
 
 

Vicky Kidd convened the meeƟng at 6:57 PM, direcƟng those present to avail themselves of many dishes 
provided by aƩendees for the annual pot-luck dinner. 

There not being any correcƟons or addiƟons requested for the July meeƟng minutes, Teresa Galegher made a 
moƟon to approve them, with a second by Karen Scribner.  The moƟon to approve passed. 

Kay Thomas delivered the treasurer’s report, with income of $779.71 and expenses of $1,166.13, for a net loss 
of $386.42.  The quesƟon of quilt show receipts was raised with noƟce that the informaƟon is sƟll being tallied 
and will be published with the August report at the September board meeƟng and general meeƟng, 
September 3rd and 17th respecƟvely. 

Visitors and a new member were recognized as well as those present with August birthdays. 

*Old Business  
ParƟcipants in the quilt show were saluted and ribbon winners congratulated.  All present were talking of next 
year’s show, scheduled for July 31st through August 2nd. 

*Ongoing Business  
AƩendees were encouraged to conƟnue striving for perfect aƩendance to maintain eligibility for the year-end 
prize. 

All present were asked to report all volunteer hours for service to Deb Heid. 

The names of members who contributed items to the show bouƟque were collected and four names drawn 
for $25 giŌ cards were Aleta Mayrose, Linda McKinney, Marie Mote, and Lynn Conklin.  CongratulaƟons ladies, 
and many thanks to all who parƟcipated in this vital fund-raising acƟvity for the guild. 

Angela Hoss and her show quilt were recognized as one of the President’s Pick award winners.  The second 
President’s Pick winner will be announced at the September meeƟng. 

The August door prizes were distributed as names were drawn. 

BeƩy Reisch emceed the display and commentary of quilts brought for Show-and-Tell. 

AŌer dinner, parƟcipants played three rounds of QuilƟng Bingo, called by Vicky Kidd.  Prizes were awarded to 
the round winners, with the third round being a three-way Ɵe. 

It was announced that the father of member Chris Atwell passed away so that any who wish can pass on their 
sympathies and condolences. 

The meeƟng was adjourned at 8:30 PM. 

By Chris Sizemore  

  

 


